
From: "Mike Monteith" <mmonteith@pcfvirginia.org> 
Date: September 10, 2019 at 2:29:33 PM EDT 
To: <tlcoleman@colemancomp.solutions> 
Subject: next Planning Commission meeting 

Trina, 
Hope you are well. I am writing to provide my support for Bay Disposal’s request for modification of 
their use permit. This item is on your next Planning Commission agenda. Last year I had an opportunity 
to tour Bay Disposal’s facility in Norfolk were they process all forms of garbage and recyclables. It was 
summer time and I totally expected to be repulsed by the smell of such an operation. Much to my 
surprise the facility was super clean and very well run. Additionally, the Hampton facility has been 
employing young men and women who have been in our City Jails. As you know, providing this 
population with an opportunity to make a living is incredibly important. Unfortunately, there is a very 
good possibility that if this use permit modification is not approved, Bay Disposal may terminate all 
future work in Hampton. I cannot imagine any reason that Bay’s request should be in jeopardy, but I 
wanted to let you know that I have seen their work and their commitment to employment and I think 
they should be supported.  
  
If you want to discuss this, please give me a call.  
  
Mike  
  
  

 
  
  
Michael Monteith l CEO 
Peninsula Community Foundation 
48 W. Queens Way l Hampton, VA 23669 
757.327.0862 l Website l Facebook l Twitter 
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